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$254 MILLION IN FUNDING ALLOCATED TO UPGRADE  
HIGHWAY, RAIL AND ACTIVE TRANSPORTATION PROJECTS 

 
LOS ANGELES – The California Transportation Commission (CTC) allocated totaling 
over $254 million for 41 transportation projects that will enhance the safety and mobility 
of Californians throughout the state, which includes $3.4 million for locally-administered 
Active Transportation Program projects that encourage biking and walking. 
 
“Investing in our infrastructure benefits Californians for generations to come and these 
projects will improve mobility for all users of the transportation system, whether they 
choose to travel by car, take transit or ride a bicycle,” said Caltrans Director Malcolm 
Dougherty. 
 
The allocations included $116.2 million from Proposition 1B, the 2006 voter-approved 
transportation bond. This included $108 million to purchase diesel-electric locomotives 
and bi-level passenger railcars to improve intercity rail service by providing new 
capacity and replacing aging Amtrak-owned locomotives. Portions of that allocation will 
also be utilized for installing video and audio communications to ensure compliance with 
the Americans with Disability Act. Since its passage, more than $18 billion in 
Proposition 1B funds have been put to work statewide for transportation purposes. 
 
The remaining $134.9 million in allocations came from assorted transportation accounts 
funded by state and federal dollars. 
 
Some of the notable projects that received allocations include: 
 

 $8.2 million to the Southern California Regional Rail Authority to extend the 
existing Vincent Siding and to construct a 600-foot platform with an at-grade 
crossing at the Vincent Grade/Acton Station. 

 
 $6.5 million to reconstruct the roadway embankment and shoulder and to repair 

the drainage system on State Route 1 in Malibu one mile north of Topanga 
Canyon Boulevard. 
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 $814,000 to the City of Los Angeles for a project that will create neighborhood-

friendly pedestrian and bicycle linkages between Sheridan and Breed elementary 
schools and will implement a road diet with bike lanes on a two-mile segment of 
Soto Street between Wabash Avenue and 8th Street. 

 
The CTC also approved $64.7 million in supplemental funds for the Route 101-Willits 
Bypass project in Mendocino County. The funds are necessary to address time delays 
needed to complete the project due to unexpected costs incurred by work stoppages 
caused by protesters, increased environmental permitting requirements and an increase 
to the pace of environmental mitigation. 
 
Legislation requires development and implementation of a pilot program in California to 
study Road Usage Charge alternatives to the current gas tax, per SB 1077. As such, the 
CTC also approved 15 members to the Road Usage Charge Technical Advisory 
Committee whose recommendations will be used to inform the development of the pilot 
program. 
 
Please see the attached file for more information about all projects that received 
allocations. 
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http://www.leginfo.ca.gov/pub/13-14/bill/sen/sb_1051-1100/sb_1077_bill_20140929_chaptered.pdf

